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Welcome to The Health Partnership Client Assistance Program! Here are some important things you should 

know:  

 

• Each participating agency has its own sliding fee scale or discount system and you will be charged 

according to that agency’s system.  The amount you pay will be based on the cost of the service received 

as well as your family size and income. 

• You are required to fully and accurately disclose all sources of family support and income at the time 

you apply for this card. 

• This is not an insurance program! Please pay your portion of the bill when you receive services. If you 

do not pay your portion of the bill, this program will not be able continue and many, many other families 

in need of health care will lose an important means of access to affordable health care services. 

• If you are receiving emergency or urgent services and do not have the entire co-pay at the time of 

service, it is your responsibility to work out a payment plan with the business office where you are 

receiving services. 

• If you have a change in your family income it is your responsibility to notify the agency where you first 

received your card so that your eligibility for this program can be re-determined. 

 

This program allows you to receive services on a sliding fee scale for the services at Northwest Colorado Health 

By applying for this program, you are giving the agency that issues your card permission to share your financial 

information with any of the above agencies where you present your card for discounted services.  

 

I have read and understand the terms and conditions of applying for The Health Partnership Client Assistance 

Program. 

 

 

Client Name         Date 
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